
 

 
 
2025-2028 BACTS Transportation Improvement 
Program Proposed Amendment 
 
BACTS proposes to amend the 2025-2028 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) related 
to the following: 
 

MaineDOT is requesting a TIP Amendment to add funding to WIN 27176.00 Bangor, 
Interstate 95 Bridges #1427 and #5800.  Additional funding will come from within the 
2025-2028 Work Plan and STIP. 
 

 
 

TIP amendments must be posted to the BACTS website for a 10-day public comment period.  
 
This public comment period will begin on August 28th, 2025, and end September 8th, 2025. 
 
Please submit any comments to info@bactsmpo.org.   
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